
  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
The action officers have been super quick!  I set out below the answers to the questions taken on 
notice at the hearing. 
 

•         ‘How large is the [CSIRO] site [in Campbell]’? – (page 7, from the Committee Chair, Mr 
Morton) 

 
o   The CSIRO site in Campbell (Blocks 4 & 5 Section 38 Campbell) is 40107m², or just over 

four hectares, in size.  
 

•         ‘Could you indicate the age of the [CSIRO] building [in Campbell]?’ – (page 8, from the Chair) 
 

o   There are three buildings on the CSIRO Campbell site. The two buildings closest to 
Limestone Avenue, a five storey office building and adjoining single level lobby and 
conference centre, were constructed in 1970. The third building, a two storey office 
building, was constructed in the early 1980s. 

 
•         Could we get clarity around who is actually responsible for [the safety and security of the 

CSIRO building in Campbell]?’ – (page 8, from Ms Brodtmann) 
 

o   The lessee, currently Doma Group, is responsible for safety and security of the 
buildings on the CSIRO Campbell site. 

 
•         ‘… going back to the 2017-18 budget for the modernisation and the upgrades of the systems 

– how much did you actually receive? … Have you got a breakdown of what each of these 
programs are getting …?’ (page 8, from Ms Brodtmann) 

 
o   The total figure is around that stated at the hearing; the specific figures have not been 

published due to commercial sensitivities. 
 

•         ‘How many submissions did you receive [on the Forrest and Deakin plan]?’ (page 9, from Ms 
Brodtmann) 

 
o   Some 37 submissions from 36 different parties were received in response to the 

Deakin/Forrest Residential Precinct Issues Paper. 
 
Please let us know if you receive post-hearing questions on notice. 
 

 

 




